Karen Carlisle Duban

April 1, 1992

Dr. Carol P. Hartzog, Vice-Provost University of California at Los Angeles 405 Hilgard Ave Los Angels, CA 90024

Dear Dr. Hartzog,

Enclosed please find a copy of the text that you sent to us recently. It now has my extensive annotations in the margins and elsewhere.

I'll be sending copies of material to add to your bibliography as soon as I have the time to make a trip to the copy store. We appreciate the opportunity to offer feedback, and hope you'll call if you have questions about my commentary.

Sincerely,

Karen Carlisle Duban

